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The Permanent Council Secretariat presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities, and in accordance with the decision taken at the Committee meeting of February 3, 2004, wishes to remind the delegations that February 13, 2004, is the deadline for written presentations to the Secretariat for the drafting of a “Program for Democratic Governance in the Americas” [operative paragraph 3 of AG/RES. 1960 (XXXIII-O/03)] 
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�.	This provision instructs the Permanent Council “to prepare, on the basis of the decisions of the Heads of State and Government at the Special Summit of the Americas, and with support from the UPD, a proposed ‘Program for Democratic Governance in the Americas,’ to be presented to the General Assembly at its thirty-fourth regular session.”





According to the distribution of mandates approved by the Permanent Council on July 16, 2003 (CP/doc.3763/03 rev. 1), this matter is to be considered by the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities, which will present the proposal in question to the Council for consideration.





